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Service Change Notice 23-54 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
230 PM EDT Tue Apr 26 2023 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Greg Schoor 
         Chief, Marine, Tropical and Tsunami Services Branch 
 
Subject: Discontinuing Marine Service Chart MSC-15 for the Alaskan Waters: 
Effective April 26, 2023 
 
The National Weather Service (NWS) will discontinue the Marine Service 
Chart MSC-15 for Alaskan Waters on April 26, 2023.  All of the information 
in MSCs can be found on https://www.weather.gov/marine/ or 
https://www.weather.gov/nwr/. 
 
Information on radio frequencies used by the NWS and the U.S. Coast Guard 
(USCG) are under the Dissemination tab.  Information related to individual 
forecast offices in Alaska can be seen by clicking on the interactive map 
on the main page (click on office or area of interest).  Information about 
radiofax charts can be found under the “Radiofax Charts” tab, or via this 
link: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/marine/radiofax_charts 
 
Additionally, information about receiving NWS products via email can be 
found under the “Get products via Email” tab. 
 
No comments were received during the comment period. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Timothy Steffen 
Marine Program Manager 
NWS Alaska Region Headquarters 
Anchorage, AK 
timothy.steffen@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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